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Comments: Allowing motorized bicycles is an absolutely horrific idea. Not only pedestrians, standard bicyclists

but also equestrians will be put in danger with higher risk of serious injury just for the fact of increased speed.

 

Additionally, as I type this, all mountainous areas are in the middle of a public safety power shutoff. Allowing a

motorized vehicle of any kind in high fire areas has to be the most irresponsible idea yet and adds for greater fire

danger. 

 

I strongly encourage you to not allow this to move forward.


